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President’s Message 

Greetings 

and


Happy New 

Year!  As we 

say good-

bye to 2022 

and usher in this new year, I’d like to 

thank the Lord for His abundant 

faithfulness and you, for your loyalty 

and generosity over the past three 

years. 


The work of Soul Care Global 

Ministries is not possible without you.  
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Exciting things are                
happening in Uganda 
at Rwakobo Village! 
• Two new latrines 

have been 
constructed


• A used automobile 
was purchased for 
transportation


• Additional land 
neighboring the 
school was 
purchased for 
future expansion 


• Two new multi-
classroom 
buildings have 
been constructed 
and furnishings 
purchased


• Food distribution 
to students


• Ongoing pastoral 
training 
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Even in the midst of U.S. and 

International crisis (Covid-19, Monkey 

Pox, and Ebola) the past three years 

has proven we serve a God of 

possibilities!





 


As many of you know, my life verse is 

Jeremiah 29:11-13

“For I know the plans that I have for 

you, declares the Lord, plans for 

welfare and not for calamity to give you 

a future and a hope. Then you will call 
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Our	goals	and	

desire	for	2023	is	

to	continue	sharing	

the	message	of	

hope,	

communicating	the	

saving	gospel	of	

Jesus	Christ	

reaching	the	most	

vulnerable	groups	

worldwide	that	

ful=ill	our	vision	

statement.		

We	would	also	like	

to	update	our	

website!	
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upon Me and come and pray to Me, and I will listen to you. 

And you will seek Me and find Me, when you search for Me 

with all your heart.” 

Would you join me in considering all the possibilities this new 

year could bring? Let our hearts be still as we call upon Him, 

seek Him and pray to Him. May we taste and see all that He 

has for us, plans for welfare and not for calamity. To give us a 

future and a hope. God has work for us to do, and He is still 

faithful. 


Mike and I are currently in the process of scheduling several 

“The Stranger on the Road to Emmaus” Bible study courses. 

We are excited to share the message of hope that we have in 

Christ Jesus, our Savior and Lord.  If you are interested in 

hosting a study, please reach out to schedule with us.
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Pastoral training and graduating class 


Prayer request: Safety, strength and restoring relationships


With Much Gratitude and Joy, 


Shari 

(509) 991-8578


To contact us or make a gift with your check, please mail to: 

40369 Sunset Dr. Loon Lake, WA 99148 

To contact us or make a gift with your credit card visit us at: 

www.SoulCareGlobal.org
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